
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

MEMO 
 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 
 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 
   

Date: November 28, 2023 
 

Re: Action Memo  

      December 13, 2023 Board Meeting 
 

 

Recommend Board approval of the ESEA Grant Amendment & Carryover Funds for 

the 2023-2024 school year. The amended application accounts for small changes in 

areas such as Professional Development and staff training, educational supplies and 

software, and professional services/support services for various student sub-groups.  

 Original Allocation Carryover 

Title I $677,210.00 $20.00 

Title I-SIA $114,800.00 $25,200.00 

Title II-A $86,956.00 $54,925.00 

Title III $21,877.00 $13,913.00 

Title IV $48,695.00 $31,929.00 


